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Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Adminiserator, Region IV ,i
^

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

I: '! . 07 - 4 g d611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 t f ), i,

N UL m~~r:: j! ) 1Arlington, Texas 76012
| j

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. O ~ ~~% _]
Docket No. 50-382
Significant Construction Deficiency Report No. 48
" Design Application of Break Flanges at Elevated Temperatures"
Second Interin Report

REFERENCE: LP&L Letter W3K-82-0175 dated March 26, 1982

Dear Mr. Collins:

The corrective action as described in the reference above has not yet
been completed. A final report will, therefore, not be submitted until
January 17, 1983.

Very truly yours,

L. V. Maurin

| LVI:/ MAL:keh

cc: 1) Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

2) Director
Office of Management
Information and Program Control
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

|
Washington, D. C. 20555
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